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March 24th, 2021 

 

Will Seuffert 

Executive Secretary 

Minnesota  Public Utilities Commission 

121 Seventh Place, Suite 350 

St. Paul, MN 55101-2147 

 

 

Re: In the Matter of an Erratum to Savage Communications  RDOF ETC application MPUC 

Docket No.  21-53 

 

Dear Mr. Seuffert: 

 

On January 15th, 2021 Savage Communications (“Savage ”) filed  with the Minnesota Public Utilities 

Commission a petition for designation as an Eligible Telecommunications Carrier due to participation 

in the FCC Rural Digital Opportunity Fund Auction.  This Erratum notice is needed to clarify 

language on the voice service offering by Savage Communications. Here are the following 

corrections to Savage Communications RDOF ETC application: 

1). On Attachment 1 (pdf page 4) in the first paragraph the last sentence should be replaced with the 

following:  “Savage is a provider of high quality broadband internet service and Interconnected VoIP 

services.”  

2). On Attachment 2 (pdf page 2) in the second paragraph the sentence beginning with “Savage 

Communications will be offering Broadband…….” should be replaced with “Savage 

Communications will be offering Broadband internet services and Interconnected VoIP services in 

the eligible RDOF Census Blocks.” 
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3). On Attachment 3, (pdf page 5) statement No. 1 should be replaced with: “1. Savage 

Communications is a provider of broadband service and Interconnected VoIP services. Neither of 

these services are regulated by the MN PUC.” 

 

 

Please contact the undersigned if further information is needed at 651-621-8306. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Mary T. Buley 

Mary T. Buley 

Consultant for Savage Communications 


